# CUARTO AÑO "A" DOCENTE: CONSUELO MURGA MATERIA: INGLÉS SEMANA DEL 23 AL 27 DE MARZO

#### DEAR STUDENTS,

THESE ACTIVITIES NEED TO BE DONE AND SENT BY MARCH 26TH TO THE FOLLOWING EMAIL ADDRESS: CMURGA@INSTITUTONSVALLECBA.EDU.AR

## **VERSION EN ESPAÑOL:**

LAS ACTIVIDADES DEBEN SER ENVIADAS HASTA EL 26 DE MARZO AL CORREO ARRIBA MENCIONADO. CADA ACTIVIDAD NO REALIZADA, IMPLICA UN SIGNO MENOS. ASI QUE A REALIZARLAS! CONTACT ME IN CASE YOU NEED ANY HELP!

Kind regards,

Miss Consu.

## IT'S TIME FOR GRAMMAR!

IN THIS CLASS WE ARE GOING TO REVIEW SOME GRAMMAR: THE SIMPLE PRESENT TENSE, THE VERB "TO BE", HAVE GOT AND THE PRESENT CONTINUOUS TENSE.

## THIS MAY HELP YOU



Present tenses	How to make this tense?	What is it used for?	Examples
PRESENT SIMPLE	Verb Verb+s in the 3 <sup>rd</sup> person singular (he, she, it) watch/watches	1) a present situation 2) a general fact 3) habits, routines 4) future timetables! 5) future after these time adverbials: when, until, as soon as, after, before	1) My cousin lives in Montreal. 2) The sun sets in the west. 3) We watch TV every day – it's one of our favorite pastimes. 4) My train leaves at 8 pm. 5) I'll go to bed after I watch the movie.
PRESENT CONTINUOUS	Be + verb-ing am/is/are watching	An ongoing action     A temporary activity     (going on for a period of time     Annoying habits	1) I am writing an essay now. 2) He is taking it easy nowadays. He is living with his aunt in London now. 3) He is never listening to a word I'm saving!

# SIMPLE PRESENT TENSE



### **ACTIVITIES:**

## 1. Read the following text and answer the questions:

My name is Kate O'Hara. I live on a farm with my mother and father. I like it but I work very hard. Every morning I wake up at five o'clock and feed the horses. Then I can go back to the house. Mum makes breakfast at 5:30 and I'm not late for breakfast because I don't like cold eggs. After breakfast I help dad for an hour. Then I have a shower and get ready for school. The school bus leaves at 8:15. I leave home at 8:00.

After school I can watch TV for an hour. Then we have our dinner. We have chicken for dinner but I hate it. I eat it because mum gets angry. After dinner I do my homework. Then I go out and feed the horses. I go to bed early because I'm always very tired at the end of the day.

1.	Where does Kate live?
2.	What time does she get up every morning?
3.	Who makes breakfast every morning?
4.	Why isn't she late for breakfast?
5.	When does she have a shower?
6.	What time does she catch the school bus?

/. H	How long can she watch IV?	
8. V	What do they have for dinner?	
9. V	When does she do her homework?	
10.	Why does she go to bed early?	
2- Write T	True or False:	
2. 3. 4.	She doesn't like the farm. Kate doesn't work very hard. Kate has a shower before 8:15. Kate's mother doesn't like chicken. After dinner Kate feeds the horses.	

## 3- Complete the sentences using DO / DOES / AM / IS / ARE / HAVE GOT /HAS GOT:

1.	the children want toy for their birthday?
2.	Dazzle a new dress for the party.
3.	When your brother's birthday?
4.	How much these glasses? "80."
5.	Mr. and Mrs. Jackson two children.
6.	your uncle like chocolate?
7.	I your friend?
R	How much your new tennis racket?

## 4- Circle the correct answer:

- 1. Look! Thomas **is bringing** / **brings** his little sister to class.
- 2. My older sister is often listening / often listens to pop music.
- 3. We <u>are writing</u> / <u>write</u> an exercise now.
- 4. Mmmm! Mum is making / makes a cake.
- 5. Our teacher *is giving* / *gives* us a test every month.
- 6. Listen! Dad is reading / reads a story to Ricky.
- 7. Mr. Michael usually is growing / grows roses in his garden.
- 8. They <u>are building</u> / <u>build</u> a new house on the hill now.
- 9. Maria <u>is drinking</u> / <u>drinks</u> milk every morning.
- 10. Look! Nick is running / runs down the hill.